
 

Newhall School District 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Newhall School District’s Governing Board will 
conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 10, 2025 at 
7:00pm at 25375 Orchard Village Road, Valencia, CA 
91355, during the regularly scheduled board meeting to 
receive input on the Local Control Accountability Plan 
and the 2025-2026 Annual District Budget.  
 
The LCAP and Annual District Budget will be available for 
inspection at the Newhall School District in Fiscal 
Services commencing Wednesday, June 4, 2025.  
 
Please contact Bianca Bequer at (661) 291-4168 if you 
would like to schedule an appointment to review these 
financial reports.  
 
This will comply with the ten (10) day publication 
requirements of The Brown Act.  
 
 
Arik Avanesyans 
Assistant Superintendent, Business Services  
May 2025 
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